
     City of Los Angeles • NOTICE OF FONSI  
 

Restoration of the Historic Streetcar in Downtown Los Angeles Finding of No Significant 
Impact (FONSI) Available for Review 

The Federal Transit Administration (FTA) in coordination with the City of Los Angeles (the City) is proposing to restore the 
historic streetcar service in downtown Los Angeles (Project). An Environmental Assessment (EA) was prepared and 
circulated to the public for review and comment from July 23, 2018 until August 21, 2018. After reviewing the EA and 
supporting documents, including public comments and responses made thereto, the FTA finds under 23 Code of Federal Regulations 
771.121 that the Project with committed mitigation will have no significant adverse impact on the environment. The record provides 
sufficient evidence and analysis for determining that an Environmental Impact Statement is not required. FTA also finds, in accordance 
with Federal Transit Law 49 United States Code 5324(6), that an adequate opportunity to present views was given to all parties with 
significant economic, social, cultural, or environmental interest, that the preservation and enhancement of the environment and the 
interest of the community in which the Project is located were considered. 

The FONSI is available at: https://eng.lacity.org/historic_streetcar 

A hardcopy of the FONSI may be viewed by appointment at City of Los Angeles Bureau of Engineering, Environmental 
Management Group, 1149 South Broadway, 6th Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90015. Please contact Jacquelyn Salazar at 
Jacquelyn.salazar@lacity.org or (213) 485-5730 to make an appointment. 

Additional information on the Los Angeles Streetcar is available at: www.lastreetcar.com 
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